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Dear Comrade,                                                                                                           Date 20.09.2024 
 

We reproduce hereunder the full text of letter No.GS/TVPM/CDO/602/24 dated 27th 
September, 2024 addressed to the Circle Development Officer, State Bank of India, 
Local Head Office, Thiruvananthapuram, the contents of which are self explicit. 
 

Yours comradely, 

 
(Akhil S)  
General Secretary 
 
CONVERSION OF GENERAL ATTENDANT TO MESSENGER  
NON PAYMENT OF SPECIAL PAY 
 

Our bank has issued instructions through e-Circular No.CDO/P&HRD-IR/23/2024-25 
dated 19.06.2024 regarding the conversion of General Attendants to Messengers. 
 

2. As per the circular, all General Attendant, Head General Attendant, and Senior 
Head General Attendant should be re-designated as Messenger, Head Messenger, and 
Senior Head Messenger respectively, based on their seniority. The applicable 
allowances are to be paid from 01.06.2024.  
 

3. In our circle, 370 General/Head Attendants are eligible for this conversion and the 
revised special pay. However, we understand that the process has not yet started, 
and the eligible employees have not received the revised special pay, even though it 
has been three months since the circular was issued.  It should also be noted that in 
all branches General Attendants are now carrying out the duties and responsibilities 
of Messengers. 
 

4. We kindly request your office to take immediate action to ensure that the 
designations are updated, and the special pay along with arrears is released to the 
eligible employees at the earliest. 
 

5. Please treat the matter as MOST URGENT. 
********************* 

 
 
 
 


